
ODG | [SCHOOL]

Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

ADVISORY CIRCULAR NO. 01-2022

TO : ALL CONCERNED

SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF AEROMEDICAL EXAMINATION IN THE
OFFICE OF THE FLIGHT SURGEON AND AVIATION
MEDICINE

DATE : 10 JANUARY 2022

In light with the rising number of COVID-19 positive cases in the Civil Aviation
Authority of the Philippines and to prevent further spread of the virus, the
Aeromedical Examination in the Office of the Flight Surgeon and Aviation Medicine
(OFSAM) is hereby suspended from 11 January 2022 until further notice.

However, the Aeromedical Section of the OFSAM will still accept and process
complete application for the initial issuance and/or renewal of Aviation Medical
Certificates (Class 1, 2, and 3).

Moreover, Aviation Medical Certificates expiring on or after 11 January 2022 may
request for an extension through email at aeromedical@caap.gov.ph.

For inquiry you may contact the Aeromedical Section at Telephone No. (02) 79442122
to 23.

For information and guidance.
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